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From: Robert Fornes
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Sunday, March 27, 2022 2:48:13 PM

Regarding the Friday, April 1, 2022 Public Hearing on Laurel Tree Charter School (Record
Number PLN-2021-17206)

I am a resident of Springer Drive, next to the Laurel Tree Charter School land.  I have two
comments that I hope will be addressed.

1) There has been an opening in the new fence near the U.S post office mailbox at the
corner of Springer Dr. and Ledru Ave. that has allowed continued access from Springer to
the Hammond trail, which has been available to the public since that portion of the
Hammond Trail was established a number of years ago.  A similar opening was available at
the Hammond Trail after the short walk across school property from Springer.

Both of those two gates have been nailed shut recently.  I want to ensure that both gates will
be unlocked and available to the public for our continued access to the Hammond Trail.

2) There is not room on the two residential streets (Springer & Ledru) for student pick-up
and drop-off.  All such activities should occur from the large Murray Ave. entrance to the
school property.  The Ledru Ave. exit from the school should not be used by students or
school personnel for exit or entrance, as it would seriously impact our small residential area.

Thank you,

Robert
Fornes                                                                                                                                           
2930 Springer Drive, McKinleyville, Ca 95519

(707)840-0754    rfornes@arcatanet.com
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